
 

 

A resolution in opposition to any mandatory vaccine policies 

Whereas the Constitutions of both the United States and the State of Washington guarantee the right of 
citizens to be secure in their person and property; 

Whereas sensitive patient health information should never be required to be disclosed as a condition of 
employment or insurance in order to protect the patient; and  

Whereas medical decisions should not be mandated or enforced through either legislative or executive 
action; 

BE IT RESOLVED: The BCRP will strongly oppose any attempt to require mandatory vaccinations as a 
condition for any public interaction, work, travel, health care or to receive any type of government 
program or assistance.  

Done the 3rd day of March 2022. 


